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It is outrageous this bill is being proposed. Over 69% of oregon voters approved vote 

by mail in 1998. If the people of oregon want go back to in person polling then require 

the proponents to draft a ballot initiative, obtain the required number of legal 

signatures and let us voters decide the method of voting.  


